

Tech 2021-07-13 Meeting notes

Date

13 Jul 2021, 8.30AM PT / 3.30PM UTC / 9.00PM IST

Meeting Link: <https://zoom.us/j/97797520627?pwd=V2RiYzVXMG95eFh6VFpmZDNEOUc3Zz09>

Attendees

Bruce Potter	John Easterday	John Kuriakose
Randall F Templeton	Prateek Chandrakar	Tushar Behera
Vasavi Vasudevan		

Goals

- How do we invite community contribution?
- Any specific feature for FDO 1.1

Discussion items

SI No	Item	Who	Notes
1	Review of Action items	Tushar Behera	
2	Feedback on FDO 0.5		☐ Raise MFG/RV hosting support request in TSC.
3	Status of FDO 1.0		• All the features marked for 1.0 release is getting closer to completion. • COSE_Sign generation - work in progress. This will break the interoperability of HEAD commit of PRI and Client-SDK for a brief period of time. We expect to resolve this within 2 weeks.
4	Features for FDO 1.1		• Is there any spec change coming in near future? Not sure yet, FDO 1.1 (in current plan) will be based on existing spec document. • What is the level of support for TPM? TPM seals the EC keys, HMAC keys. • Create a VM that can pretend like a SDO enabled device, such that it creates an Ownership voucher, update the correct SVI components so that when the VM boots it follows the execution of a real device. ◦ Ref: https://github.com/open-horizon/SDO-support/tree/master/sample-mfg • Having something that can help with easy usage of FDO would increase the adaptability of FDO.
5	Discussion: What steps we can follow for community contribution?		

Action items

